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Best week, by par… 

 
Dear Parents 

Apologies for my awful pun! We have had such a fun week at school this 
week. A highlight for the children was our Golf Experience Day. On 
Wednesday, Stu Warren came to deliver a Golf Experience Day for all of  
our children. Stu is a PGA Professional and junior specialist who 
introduces primary aged children, throughout Northern England and East 
Midlands, to the amazing game of golf! The children learnt so much in  
one day- it was great to see their confidence grow and develop as they 
moved through the activities. The feedback from the children was 
amazing-they thoroughly enjoyed it. 

We also had another visit and drop in session with our upcoming CEO of 
CDAT, Neil Dixon. It was great for our staff to have some time with him 
to talk about the conversion and then we had a few parents drop in 
afterwards too. Neil and his team will be in and out of school regularly 
over the next few weeks and months. We have already had a visit to see 
our EYFS set up and we have had two enquiries from other visitors 
interested in our approach to flexi schooling. It has been a busy but 
exciting week, with lots of projects and events planned for the new year.  

Thank you to those who attended the coffee morning- as always it was 
lovely to see you all in school. Next week is our Come Read with me 
session. This time we are running it a little like our Come Learn with me 
sessions, in that we would like to invite you in to the classrooms to see 
how we run our RWI phonics sessions and our VIPERS comprehension 
groups. We are going to have both sessions running at the same time so 
if you have siblings you are more than welcome to walk between the two 
classes and see how we run both sessions. We will direct you as to 
where all the groups are. You can come in to the reception area after 
drop off and then after the register has been taken, the staff will invite 
you in. Phonics finishes at approximately 9.30am. Following this you can 
pop along to the hall for a coffee and the reading caravan will also be 
open if you would like to have a look inside, if you haven’t already had 
the chance to go in that is! We will finish at 10am.  

Year 6 also have their Crucial Crew workshop which is in Chester. We 
do this ‘Staying Safe’ workshop every year for our Year 6 cohort. Please 
can you make sure that you have signed the permission slip before 
Thursday. You can pick this up from Mrs Chilton on Monday or Tuesday 
if you haven’t already.  

Many thanks 

Mrs Gourley 

  

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 2023 

   

14.11.23 Odd socks day (Anti Bullying 
week) and Golf Experience day 

15.11.23- Coffee morning- with Sarah 

(SENCo) 

16.11.23- CDAT parents drop in session 2-3 

22.11.23 Come Read with me  

23.11.23 Year 6 Crucial Crew trip 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

With God’s 

love we can fly 


